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DIARY DATES 
 

FEBRUARY 
 

7th      Open Afternoon for Parents 
            2:25pm  
            First Parent Assembly 2:55pm                 
11th    School Photos 
            New Families BBQ 5pm 
18th-19th Meet & Greet Parent                                
             Sessions from 3:30pm 
21st     Yr 4 Kitchen Garden 4A & 4B 
24th    Yr 1-2 Swimming Program 
25th    District Swimming 
27th    Foundation Grandparents       
            Afternoon          
28th    Yr 4 Kitchen Garden 4B & 4C 
 

MARCH 
 

3rd      Yr 1-2 Swimming Program 
4th      GRIP Leadership Conference 
6th      Yr 3 Melb Museum Excursion 
7th      Yr 4 Kitchen Garden 4C & 4A 
10th    Labour Day Public Holiday 
11th-12th  Yr 4 Camp Wilkin 
12th-14th  Yr 6 Camp- Sovereign Hill 
 

 

Issue 2 

Dear Parents & Guardians 
 

School Photographs 
The photographers are coming out to NGPS next Tuesday 11th February. The      
process to purchase photos is the same as last year – all orders are completed 
online directly with the company. The school just supplies the venue and the kids. 
Instructions on how to order have been posted via Compass and the flyer is also 
attached to this newsletter. 
 

Open Classroom Years 1 - 6 
We will have an open afternoon from 2.25pm on Friday 7th February for Years 1-6. 
Come in and see your child’s classroom. This will be followed by our first 2025 
whole school assembly at 2.55pm. In case of extreme weather, we will cancel and 
notify parents via Compass. Foundation students will have an information session 
before the new families BBQ.  
 

Swimming Carnival 
Thank you Mrs Mason for an outstanding event. Thank you to all the staff and    
parent helpers, we couldn’t do it without you. Well done to all our  students who 
displayed  our school values and made it a great day. 
 

Parent/Teacher Meet & Greet 
Parent/Teacher Meet & Greets are on the 18th & 19th February. The Meet and 
Greet is an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and share information about 
them with the teacher. Look out for booking information on Compass. 
 

Foundation and New Families BBQ 
Notices will be sent out this week about our Foundation and New Families BBQ on 
the 11th February from 5-6pm. Come and have a chat to staff and other parents. 
This is a lovely way to meet other families that your child is interacting with each 
day. Prior to this, there will be a Foundation information session at 4:30pm for 
new Foundation families in the staff room. Please RSVP through Compass to  
ensure you get a sausage or a vegie burger. 
 

Annual privacy reminder for our school community 
Our school collects, uses, discloses and stores student and parent personal         
information for standard school functions or where permitted by law, as stated in 
the Schools’ Privacy Policy. Please take time to read our school’s collection notice, 
found on our website (newgisps.vic.edu.au). 
 

We ask parents to also review the guidance we provide on how we use  Microsoft 
365/Google Workspace for Education safely at school and what parents can do to 
further protect their child’s information. If after reviewing the guidance, you have 
any questions or concerns regarding your child using Microsoft 365/Google    
Workspace for Education, please contact the school. For more information about 
privacy, refer to: Schools’ Privacy Policy - information for parents. This information 
is also available in ten community  
languages. 
 

Shane West  
Principal 

https://www.newgisps.vic.edu.au/_files/ugd/045668_5656528a3fb04a40ab0251d2c7f0ad38.pdf
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
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Chester Chatter 

Chester was glad to get back to school this week after enjoying himself at the beach all summer long.  
 
 
This year Chester has many new friends to spend time with. Firstly, there’s our expanded team of           
Education Support Staff who help out in classrooms and provide assistance to all. Dannille, Kylie, Molly, 
Christine, Bec, Renee, Erin, Narelle and Chris are easy to find in their bright vests!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Of course, Chester was also pleased to spend some time getting to know our new Foundation students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Now that Chester is back at school, it’s important to remember that no other dogs are allowed on the 
school premises. This is to ensure that Chester is able to do his job without danger or distraction. If you 

ever have any questions, concerns or special requests concerning Chester, please don’t hesitate to  
contact Mrs Boyd. 
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Uniform Shop 

Our Uniform Shop is open 
8.30am - 11.30am 

Every Tuesday  
 

Trish Johnstone 
Uniform Shop 

Good afternoon families, 
 
Our uniform delivery has finally arrived, we expect to have orders  
distributed to classrooms as soon as possible. Again, we thank you 
for your patience during this very busy time. 
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Visual Arts 
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Indo Lingo 
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Parents’ Association 
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